
               “We are child safe Parish’s”  

 We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung  
People as the Traditional Custodians of the 
land on which we live. We pay our respect 
to their Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

Parish office: 13 Duke St Daylesford 

Admin & Safeguarding Officer:                                  

Leonie Keynes 

Office Hours: Wed, Thu, Fri 9am-2pm  

Emails:   

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au                     

creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest: Emergency contact         

only: Fr Justin Driscoll P: 0448 220 685 

Parish School Principal:   

St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee. 

St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

 

Recent Death 

 

 

Anniversaries: Feb 13th  —Feb 19th   

Creswick–  Leonard Dixon,        

Judith Edmends, Ruth Kaval. 

 

Daylesford–  William Young,  

Barika Bardek, Alick Glass,  

Basil O’Shannessy, Beth Lelean. 

 

     

 

 

 

 

Daylesford–   

Maureen Atkins 

Creswick–   

We are looking for volunteers to visit Hepburn House 
Do you have 1 hour spare on the 3rd Wednesday of any 

Month?   
Yes, then please help out with the St Peter’s Visit to the              

residents at Hepburn House. Prayers and hymns and reading 
are done with the St Peter’s volunteers & the residents. You 
will be paired up with someone and you can volunteer just 

once a year or more often. 
We visit on the third Wednesday of each month 11-12pm. 

Please contact Leonie in the office or Trish Tinetti ASAP.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

Welcome to Fr Justin 

On behalf of St Augustine’s & St Peter’s we extend a very 
warm welcome to Fr Justin as he celebrates his first mass with 

us today. We are very glad to have you, and look forward to 
your leadership of our parishes. We pray that our Lord will 

strengthen and sustain you as you serve our parishes. 

Sunday Mass  

St Augustine’s Creswick—9am      

St Peter’s Daylesford -  10.30am 

                             Weekday Masses                                                                           
    No weekday masses until further notice 

 
MASKS MUST BE WORN  

Our parish community has many elderly and           
vulnerable members. Please respect their needs by 

wearing a properly fitted mask at all times in our 
church. 

If you have a medical exemption please show our 
welcomers. 

Parish Newsletter  

St Augustine’s Creswick & St Peter’s Daylesford           
 

      Mass Time               Parish Office Mobile        Mass Time  

  Creswick Sunday 9am                                 0448 220 685                          Daylesford Sunday 10.30am 

   Sunday  13th Feb 2022– 6th  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 



 

 

 

Roster 20/02/22 Creswick  Daylesford 

Welcomer  Irene M/ Brian 

Rowe 

Brian 

Reader  Roland Volunteer 

Commentator

  

Kevin T N/A 

Special Minister Brian Rowe Volunteer 

Data Projector/

Ipad 

Loretta/ Neil D Sandra 

Sacristan  Margie  Denise 

Offertory  Not during Covid Not during 

Covid 

Project Compassion 2022 :  February 26-27, 2022 is           
Project Compassion Sunday - the Sunday before  
Ash Wednesday.  Get your Project Compassion  Box & Information 
at the entrance of each parish. This year’s theme is “For All Future 
Generations.”   
 
Liturgy Brisbane Online liturgical formation & training courses:  
The Diocesan Liturgical Commission recommends the following 
online courses offered by Liturgy Brisbane:  Ministers of the Word 
(Readers); Lay Ministers of Communion Course; Combined Course: Ministers of Word &              
Communion.  You can learn at your pace when you want to learn with comprehensive, multi-modal 
and engaging training, all from the comfort of your own home.  Immediate training for new                  
volunteers or an excellent refresher for experienced ministers.  A certificate will be issued on 
course completion.  More information is available from https://www.liturgybrisbane.net.au/online-
courses/  
Position Vacant:  St Columba’s Catholic Church Parish Coordinator: 

The Parish of St Columba’s Ballarat North are seeking a Parish Coordinator to ensure the efficient 
operation of the Parish Office, part time 16 hours (0.4) per week.  Please contact the Parish Office 
on 03 5331 1012 for a position description.  Applications close on Friday, March 4, 2022 and should 
be addressed to Fr Marcello Colasante, St Columba’s, 306 Gregory Street Ballarat North Vic 3350, 

email: ballaratnorth@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

World Day of Prayer 
An Ecumenical  Service of the Churches in Creswick will be held this year at   
St. Augustine’s Creswick on Friday 4th March, commencing at 5.00pm -
highlighting the countries of  England, Wales and Northern Ireland.  All welcome.   
 

                                           150th Anniversary 
St. Augustine’s Church 150th Anniversary will be celebrated during September, 
2022.  An initial meeting has been held to start planning for this occasion. Next 
meeting will take place on Sunday 13th February, 7.00pm at 65 Bald Hills Rd. 
Creswick.  All welcome to attend and bring along any ideas.  

For more information contact David M: 0419 134 562. 

https://www.liturgybrisbane.net.au/online-courses/
https://www.liturgybrisbane.net.au/online-courses/
mailto:ballaratnorth@ballarat.catholic.org.au

